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January 20, 2023 

 
Announcement of Temporary Suspension of Operations at the Tokuyama Plant 

Zeon Corporation 

 
Zeon Corporation (head office: Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo; President and CEO: Kimiaki Tanaka) has decided to temporarily suspend 
operations at the Tokuyama Plant following the discovery of a malfunction in its boiler facilities. The suspension is expected to 
last for approximately 30 days, based on a careful review to confirm readiness to resume operations. 
 
Related business divisions will be responding as appropriate for affected products, and a formal announcement will be 
released upon the resumption of operations. We deeply regret any inconvenience that this situation may cause and appreciate 
your patience and understanding as the necessary steps are taken. 
 
 

For more information, contact: 

Department of Corporate Communication, Corporate Sustainability Division, Zeon Corporation 

Phone: +81-3-3216-2747 

 


